United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF RECLAMATION
Mid-Pacific Regional Office
2800 Cottage Way
Sacramento, CA 95825-1898

IN REPLY REFER TO:

MP-156 JAN 14 2016
ADM-8.00

Mr. Andrew Smith

Quality Assurance Manager

Western Environmental Testing Laboratory
475 E Greg Street, #119

Sparks, Nevada 89431

Subject: Laboratory Audit
Dear Mr. Smith:

Quality Assurance staff from the Quality Assurance and Data Management Branch, Bureau of
Reclamation, Mid-Pacific Region (Reclamation) recently completed a performance and system
audit of Western Environmental Testing Laboratory (WET). After conducting these audits and
reviewing WET’s response to them, the audit team is confident in WET’s ability to analyze
water samples for inorganic and microbiological parameters in support of Reclamation programs.
As aresult, WET will remain on Reclamation’s master list of approved laboratories. Please send
a current fee schedule/price list to Reclamation’s Mid-Pacific Regional Office in Sacramento,
California.

The Reclamation audit team wishes to thank you and your staff for their time and assistance

during these audits. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 916-978-5285 or
vstokmanis(@usbr.gov.

Sincerely,

Victor Stokmanis
Quality Assurance Specialist



